
Norwegian FSA director warns retailers
against investing in private equity funds

According to the Director of the Norwegian FSA, Bjørn Skogstad Aamo, ordinary
consumers should steer clear of unlisted equity and private equity funds.

As the country’s wealth remains strong and the Norwegians have more investme
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